
 

 
 

          10th May 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As you know, the children have taken part in SATs week this week. We are so proud 
of the hard work, determination and resilience that they have shown. As a treat, we 
are going to be taking them to Priory Park on Friday morning. 
 
This session will be during the school day. The weather is looking fine for Friday - 
please make sure that your child has a water bottle and wears sun cream to school. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support and well done to Year 6! 
 
 
The Year 6 team 
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